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STRENGTH. PASSION. FOCUS.
Fighting Melanoma Every Step of the Way.

Glenbard West Health Fair

Please join us at:

Glenbard West High School
670 Crescent Blvd., Glen Ellyn, IL
Live Life Well Health Fair
Thursday, February 22
7:30 am — 2:30 pm.

In partnership with 90 health and service providers, Jack’s Fund will be
participating in Glenbard West High School’s Live Life Well Health Fair.
Our “See Spot” booth will offer information on sun safety, including
interactive activities and giveaways for the over 2000 students and
general public who will attend the fair.

In order to demonstrate the importance of early detection, three local
physicians will provide free skin cancer screenings and answer questions
about the causes of skin cancer.

For those brave enough to view the sun damage that has already taken
place on their face, representatives from Schering Plough Corporation
will provide the use of a Dermascan machine.

“A Tan to Die For”, a graphic depiction of the dangers of tanning will send
out a strong caution especially to our teen population, about the dangers
of harmful UV radiation found through use of tanning beds. If you are
under 30 and use tanning beds regularly (10 times or more per year)
your risk of developing melanoma is increased nearly 8 times. Tanning
lamps are to skin cancer what cigarettes are to lung cancer. To help
ensure future generations are melanoma free, we will provide safe
alternatives to both indoor and outdoor tanning as well.

2007 The LaSalle Bank Chicago Marathon 30th Anniversary Sign Up Now Open




Jack’s Marathon Team is now recruiting members! Join Jack’s Marathon Team, help
raise funds for needed research and awareness programs in the fight against
melanoma and add even more meaning to your marathon experience. First register for
the marathon, then contact Amy@jacksfund.org to register for Jack’s Team. Marathon
Registration is predicted to close in May ... so don'’t delay.

Save the Date: October 14, 2007

4™ Annual “This Run’s For Jack” —This year it's the Sunday After
Marathon Sunday...

A Special Thank You

Dr. Michael O’'Donoghue, Dermatologist, OakBrook;

Dr. Julie Ann Moore, Dermatologist, Lombard;

Dr. Mary Dana Foggetti, Central DuPage Physician Group, Family Practice;
Dr. Hermann and Sharon Murphy, Dupage Medical Group, Wheaton;
Sheree Hoffman and Andrea Reddeman from Schering Plough Corporation;
The Melanoma Education Foundation;

Rita DeJohn (Belleza Skin Care Institute) — Wheaton;

Fantasy Tan Corporation — Batavia;

Joe Shade Umbrellas;

American Cancer Society;

Glen Ellyn Running Company
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